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The Norton Star           3
rd

 February 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Question of the week: Why is it good to make a mistake? 
 

Change of date: 
David Smith (High Jump- team Scotland) school visit has been postponed as he is competing. 

He will now visit school on 3rd March. Please make sure sponsorship forms are in by 14th 
February so that children can get their prizes. 

 
Have a great weekend 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 
 

Uniform price increase 
 

From 24th February 2020 School Trends 
uniform will be subject to an increase in 

price. On average products will increase by 
5%. 

Order online now at current prices and beat 
the increase. 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: In book bags: 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 
     

FoNS News 

 
 

PGL payments 
 

Year 6 parents please remember to keep 
your PGL payments up to date. 

 
Full payment must be received by 8th 

March 2020 
 

Norton Nippers – use it, or lose it! 
 

A village playgroup for new born to school age 
children, Norton Nippers takes place every 

Tuesday morning from 9.00am -10.30am in the 
committee room of Norton Village Hall. 

 
Cost £1.50 with refreshment (first session free) 


